
      Debden Summer Watering 

          Effective May 1, 2020 
 

You may water at the following times: 
         Between 6:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. 

    and 
           6:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m.   

 East of Main Street- Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday 

West of Main Street– Tuesday, Thursday  

and Saturday 

 

ABSOLUTLEY NO WATERING                  
ON SUNDAYS!! 

The following Documents are  
available for viewing at the Village 

Office and on our website: 

2019 Audited Financial      

Statements 

2019 Drinking Water Quality & 

Compliance 

Annual Waterworks Statements 

  You may request to see them any-

time during regular business hours.  

 

 

 

ATV Use  

A reminder that ATV’s are not        
allowed on private property unless 
permission is obtained from  own-
er. As per Bylaw 2/89, ATV’s are 

also not permitted on Village 
owned public land, including va-

cant lots.  

The Village receives numerous  
complaints each year on reckless 
use of ATV’s within Village limits.  

We remind you that there are not 
only Village bylaws to follow but 

also Provincial Traffic Regulations.                             

Please operate respectfully.  

  A reminder that the bins located behind the hall are 

for RECYCLE ONLY! Bagged recycling, such as shredded 

paper, must be in CLEAR plastic bags.  Cardboard   

boxes must be flattened to reduce the expense in 

emptying the bins. Placing items beside the bins is 

considered littering and may result in charges.  It is 

not only illegal but this results in  additional work for 

our Foreman and additional costs to our municipality. 

 For more information on what can be recycled, please 

visit  Highway 55 Waste Management Corp. at 

www.hwy55waste.ca. 

OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday-Thursday 

10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Box 400 

Debden, Sk. 

S0J0S0 

(306)724-2040 

villagedebden@sasktel.net 

Council Members 

Mayor 

Rod Fisher 

 

Alderman 

Norman Cyr 

Paulin Beaulac 

Todd Fry 

Normand Poirier 

Are you prepared for an Emergency? 

Please visit: getprepared.gc.ca or                
saskatchewan.ca/residents (Environment,  

Public Health & Safety/Emergency Management)  for 
checklists and additional steps you can take to 

be prepared at home for an Emergency.   

The Village of Debden’s Resident Emergency 
Plan will soon be available on our website. 
Please watch for it so you know what steps to 

take when an Emergency Alert is issued for the 
Village.  

Emergency Response Team Volunteers are 
urgently needed.  Please contact the Village 
Office for more information or to have your 

name added to the list if you have not      
already indicated your wish to be involved.   

Residents should also download the SaskAlert 
App to your cell phone for immediate   

emergency notifications in our area.     

Village of Debden 2020 Newsletter 

July 29-August 1, 2022 

Meetings have started in preparation of the Village of   

Debden’s 100th Anniversary Celebration. Please contact the 

Office if you would like to be a part of the committee, 

would like to volunteer, or if you have any ideas you would 

like to share.   

Updates will be available on the Village website or the     

Village of Debden 100th Anniversary Facebook page.   

Although the Village of Debden is not 

banning Garage Sales, due to the        

restriction in the Public Health Order, 

they are still not advised.  Garage Sales 

Provide minimal control to reduce the 

transmission of COVID-19 such as 

proper Social Distancing as well as   

proper disinfecting measures.  

Village Residents are encouraged to visit 

the Government of Saskatchewan's  

website Saskatchewan.ca/COVID19 for 

the most current information and support 

for COVID19 and for all current Public 

Health Orders.   



Business Licenses 

If you hire Contractors & businesses, they are required to have a 
business license to work within Village limits.  

  Thank you to all the businesses who purchase their license 
each year. These service providers are listed on the Village 

Website.   

 

Zoning Bylaw 2-87 (and accompanying Amendments) require 

that “every person before commencing any development or use 

within the Village shall apply for and obtain from the Development 

Officer, a Development Permit.” This includes decks, fences,     

detached garages, new construction and/or renovations that may 

affect load bearing walls. 

Moving and/or Demolition Permits are also required for any 

building being moved into or out of the Village, (including sheds, 

garages and sea cans) and for any  demolition of buildings within 

the Village.   

Permits are presented for approval at Regular Council       

meetings held the second week of every month. Please take 

this into consideration when submitting your application.  

The Village has appointed Chris Gates as our Municipal Building 

Official. Forms, checklists and information are available at: 

www.buildtechinspections.ca  

Permit Applications are available at the Village Office and on 

the Village Website.  

Reminder to Residents 

Municipal property and vacant lots, 
including ditches, are not to be used 

for grass clippings, branches or  
leaves. These items can be disposed 

of at the Hwy 55 Waste site.       
Grass clippings and leaves may also 
be bagged separately in a clear bag 

and tagged to be picked up on     
Garbage days.  

Vacant lots and ditches are also not 
to be used in the winter months for 
snow removal from driveways and 

personal properties. This causes    
additional work for our Foreman in 
the spring when it is time to ensure 
water is flowing during spring thaw.  

The next general election will be on 

Monday, November 9,2020. 

“It doesn’t matter how you vote, the 

Important thing is that you vote” 

After the Notice of Call for Nominations has 

been posted, nominations can be filed at the 

Municipal Office at any time during Regular 

Office Hours or from 9:00 a.m - 4:00 p.m. on  

Nomination Day (October 7,2020.) 

Please visit us at 

debden.ca 
For any updated information and 

to view all current Bylaws and 

Policies for the Village of Debden. 

Animal Owners 

Please be reminded that your pets 
must be on your property or on a leash 
at all times! Also, please pick up after 

your pet. Your neighbors do not want to 
pick up your animal deposits!! 

Also be reminded that vacant lots, or 
any Village property are not to be used 

as an animal bathroom.  

The Animal Nuisance Bylaw may be 
read in full on the website or at the  

Village Office.  

Notice to  

Consumers 

Debden offers residents the  
opportunity to receive their  
Utility and/or Property Tax    

Notices through email.  

Consent forms are available 
at debden.ca 

Customers may withdraw from 
this option at any time after 

signing up.  

 

Saving Money                                        
Did you know that  you save 

10% of your annual Utility fees 
by pre-paying your  water by 

January 31 of each year?                                                                    
Did you know that  you can 
make monthly payments on 

your taxes starting in January 
to take full advantage of the tax 

discount incentive?  
This can be done by post-dated 

cheques or manually through 
online banking or e-transfers.  

 

Village Office   

Due to COVID-19 the Village 
Office and Community Center 
remain closed to the public. 
However, we are still able to 

assist you by phone and email 
during Regular Office Hours, 

Tuesday-Thursday from    
10:00-3:00.   

Who Can Run? 

Persons eligible for nomination must: 

 Be at least 18 years old on Election Day 

 Be a Canadian Citizen at the time that the nomi-
nation paper is submitted 

 Have resided in the Village of Debden for at least 
3 consecutive months immediately preceding the 
date the nomination paper is submitted; and have 
resided in Saskatchewan for at least 6 consecutive 
months immediately preceding the date the  
nomination paper is submitted 

Nomination Papers must be signed by at least 5     
eligible voters of the municipality.  

 

 


